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From: Evan Wilson 
Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 8:00 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Tasmanian AFL stadium and subsequent teams attached

Categories:

To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my overwhelming support for the proposed Tasmanian AFL stadium at Macquarie Point, 
associated training facility in Rosny and all of the teams attached. 
 
I find it absolutely paramount that the effects of Tasmania having AFL and AFLW clubs be considered in the 
consideration of the stadium and related infrastructure. As the teams are directly the result of us building said 
infrastructure. Without the stadium it has been made absolutely clear that we cannot have a team, thus it is absolutely 
unfathomable to consider the stadium without factoring in the teams, which are a direct result and benefit of it. 
 
Detaching the two is nonsensical and detached from any logical reasoning. 
 
Again, I hope you look favourably on the stadium and teams, which Tasmania has deserved and demanded for 
generations.  
 
We have asked, and have been granted the opportunity, lets take it on. 
 
Kind regards, 
Evan 
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